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on energy efficiency, we now have our electrical utility company attempting to capitalize on these savings we want to 
pass on to homeowners by raising their prices.   
 
When I brought this up to Armando, his argument was that power poles have increased in cost by 40% and transformers 
have increased in cost by 100%.  What he failed to address was our rebuttal that the costs for power poles and 
transformers (including their current prices) are already paid for by the Contractors/builders/developers when we do a new 
project and request new service.   Also, upon further review of his claims, I confirmed that power pole costs are in fact 
down in price 18% from last year, so this was a blatant lie.   
 
Some of the other HBA members pointed out to Armando that rather than have a price increase, we would much rather 
not see so many Television Advertisements and Radio ads about the FPL drones or other fluff marketing 
pieces.  Armando’s response was that when we see the TV ads or FPL private jets or FPL staff passing out charity 
checks/donations that this is not paid for my consumers but rather by their Nextera shareholders.  So, if the Shareholders 
are paying for these things, or buying the private jets, aren’t these paid for by the profits they make from consumers?  In 
fact, this wasteful spending is indeed paid for by the consumers.   
 
I know you are probably inundated with calls, emails, and people upset about this price increase. I just wanted to try to do 
my part to share my reasons that we should not allow them to do price increase.  They are profitable and they are trying to 
increase their profitability at a time when consumers need a price decrease not increase.   
 
I have a power bill I can show you from FPL where the building has  Zero (0) kwH of usage and they are triple charging 
me for base rate.  I didn’t realize they could have a base rate, a secondary base rate, and another one on top of that?  Is that 
even legal? 
 
I hope you find time to read this email. I would welcome the opportunity to discuss this topic further.   
 
Best regards, 
 
 
Amir Michael Fooladi 
President & CEO 
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